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For Immediate Release 
 

LVJUSD Announces New Administrators for the 2023-24 School Year 

 

August 9, 2023 - Livermore, CA - With a new school year just over two weeks away, the  Livermore Valley Joint 

Unified School District (LVJUSD) welcomes new faces to administrative roles for the 2023-24 school year. “When 

change occurs, we are pleased to be able to both promote from within our organization and embrace new 





http://www.livermoreschools.org/
about:blank
mailto:cvanschaack@lvjusd.org
mailto:mdawson@lvjusd.org

